
Item: No.1 
 

NORTH WEST AREA JOINT POLICING SUB COMMITTEE  

Monday 6th December 2021 at 3.00 p.m. 

Draft MINUTES 

Announcements: Apologies from Karl Mitchell, Superintendent Brian Daly, 
John Redmond, Michelle Mc Nally. 

The retirement of Aidan Maher was noted. Members of the committee thanked Aidan for his 
contribution to the NWA JPC over the last 7 years. 
 
 

Item  Action 

1. Minutes of meeting held on 27th 
September 2021 and matters 
arising 

Agreed. 
 
Follow up’s completed. 
 

2. Presentation on ‘Be Winter 
Ready’ by Sergeant Peter 
Foley. 
 

Sergeant Peter Foley gave a PowerPoint 

presentation providing safety advice over the 

Winter months. The presentation included advice 

around socialising safely, shopping and 

protecting your home. The presentation followed 

with a Q&A. The members welcomed the 

presentation. 

3. 
 

Proposed Meeting dates for 
2022. 
 

Agreed. 
 
The dates for 2022 have being agreed by the 
Chief Executive’s office and are noted in the City 
Council diary. 
Lisa will send a Calendar request to all 
members. 
 

4.  Dublin City Council NWA 
Halloween Report 2021. 
 

Report noted.  

5. Local Fora Updates. Reports Noted. 
 
 

6. Garda Update. Statistic reports noted. 
Superintendent Burke gave an update on Finglas 
by way of a PowerPoint presentation.  
Statistics on Domestic Violence reports 
discussed. Suggestions to increase awareness 
of supports available noted by AGS. 
Hugh Greaves requested an update on the 
Garda access to CCTV system in Ballymun. After 
a discussion from members on the CCTV system 
in Ballymun, the following actions were agreed. 

a) An update to be sent to all members 
before Christmas in relation to Garda 



monitoring the system and information on 
the status of the live feed from CCTV 
control room into the Ballymun Garda 
Station. 

b) The Chairperson to consider requesting a 
special meeting, in accordance with the 
JPC guidelines, to discuss the findings of 
an initial internal review undertaken by 
DCC in relation to the Ballymun Town 
Centre CCTV system.  

 

7. Strategic Questions. Replies received. 
Agreed. 
 
 

The meeting concluded at 16.30pm 
Date of next meeting 28th March 2022 

 

Attendance: 

Councillors: Keith Connolly, Noeleen Reilly, Anthony Connaghan, Caroline 

Conroy, Mary Callaghan, Briege Mac Oscar. 

TDs: Deputy Roisin Shortall, Deputy Paul McAuliffe, Deputy  

Dessie Ellis. 

Officials: Aidan Maher (Area Manager-Finglas), Jackie O’Reilly (A/Area 

Manager-Ballymun), Lisa Flanagan (Staff Officer). 

 
Gardaí:                            Chief Superintendent Finbarr Murphy, Chief Superintendent Mark 

Curran, Superintendent Peter Burke, Insp. Luke Lacey, Insp. Andy 
Tuite, Sergeant Peter Foley. 

    

Community Reps: Tony Byrne. 

 

Safety Fora Reps:   

 

Drugs Task Force:  Hugh Greaves. 

 

Others: Sarah Middleton (Executive Officer, AGS). 

  

Apologies:                  Karl Mitchell, Superintendent Brian Daly, 
John Redmond, Michelle Mc Nally. 

 
Councillor Keith Connolly 
Chairperson 

 


